
Gremlin Class: End of Year 

 

What a wonderful year we have had in Gremlin Class! 

 



We have been on some amazing trips which have brought our learning to life!  

Many thanks to our wonderful parent volunteers who have supported us over 

the year, you have been amazing! 





We have made so much progress with our Maths this year. We learnt to tell 

the time, divide amounts , explore capacity and lots, lots more! 



We were lucky enough to go to Forest School in the Autumn Term where we 

did amazing outdoor-inspired learning! 



Our reading and writing is brilliant! We have used our Growth Mind sets to 

keep pushing ourselves and we’ve made amazing progress! 



Our IPC topics have been great & we have had lots of fun being really creative!  

From Science and History to Technology and Geography, we have learnt such a 

lot this year! 



We have had the most wonderful time in Gremlin Class this year. We have 

worked together, made new friends and pushed ourselves to be resilient, con-

fident and innovative learners.  

We are so proud of you Gremlins. Have a wonderful holiday and enjoy Year 2! 

Keep being brilliant! 


